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EPCOR Closing Thornton To Repair Water Line

CLOVIS, NM July 27, 2023 – EPCORWater will be closing Thornton between Christopher and
Yucca beginning today through August 4th. EPCOR will be repairing a possible water line
break in the area. The public is asked to please adhere to all traffic signs.

Should you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact EPCORWater at (575)
763-5538.


